
While I am a pilot, I bought my home near Centennial Airport only after checking the
flight patterns.  On days when the airport is extra busy, I cannot enjoy a quiet 
afternoon on my deck.  Permanently re-routing aircaft will not only lower my home 
value, my quality of life, but also put stress on the wildlife I enjoy viewing in 
Cherry Creek State Park.
 
If I had purchased my home beneath the current traffic patterns, I would not be able
to complain about the noise.  When the move to DIA was made and the traffic pattern 
caused noise in Parker, changes were made to mitigate it.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Sincerely,
 
Stan Reubenstein
14557 E. Caley Avenue
Aurora, CO  80016 


